Dear Senator Brenner,

As you may know, Ohio's Senate Bill 293 is a Senate committee and received its first hearing on
November 12. We're excited about this will because it gives parents, not school administrators, the
ultimate choice as to whether their children attend Bible education classes during school hours.

Released time programs are under attack. Radical activists are working to take the Bible-based character
educations away from the students.

We need your urgent help to get this bill moving forward during the current session.

As a volunteer for LifeWise | see kids lives changing and growing in being kind considerate and learning
words like Stewardship, Forgiveness, kindness, respect, honor and those things will help them to fit into
society and be a better person and be a better example for kids in their schools.

| would like to urge you to move this bill through the legislature to allow the parents to have the choice
for their children.

Respectfully,
Deborah Herold
1924 Country Place,

Lancaster, Ohio 43130

deborah.herold@yahoo.com



